
From: Barclay, Diane
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Lathrop, Shelby S (Shaw Environmental, Inc.); Shook, Laura
Subject: Harrison Street commingled
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2009 9:45:11 AM

Hi Steven,
 
I wanted to keep you updated on the progress of this project.  We have made contact with Bob Foss,
the new project manager for CRA for 706 Harrison, Oakland.  His client, Bo Gin, is still in the process
of negotiating the commingled agreement with ConocoPhillips.  This will likely take some more time for
legal review.
 
In the meantime, we have coordinated the first quarter sampling with all three consultants and it is
scheduled for January 25.  While the agreement is coming together, ConocoPhillips has authorized
Stantec to submit one coordinated report to you for the 1Q10 monitoring.
 
We will keep you posted on the status.  Stantec will be closed from December 24 through January 3,
but if something urgent comes up during that time, I can be reached at the cell number below. 
 
Hope you have a very happy holiday!
 
Diane Barclay, PG, CEG, CHG
Principal Geologist
Stantec
3017 Kilgore Road Suite 100
Rancho Cordova CA 95670
Ph:   (916) 384-0744
Fx:   (916) 861-0430
Cell: (916) 812-3608
diane.barclay@stantec.com
stantec.com
 
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted,
or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please
delete all copies and notify us immediately.
 
ü Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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